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 In relation to crocodile management there is a very good working relationship 
between SLSQ and QPW personnel in North Queensland 

 Community safety is paramount and SLSQ’s key focus 

 All crocodiles to be removed from beaches and public access waterways. Problem 
crocodiles to be removed from all other locations  

 Problem crocodiles removed from all other locations 

 SLSQ continues to support, has input to and delivers the croc wise information to 
communities and schools throughout Northern Queensland 

 Families are frightened to go to the beach in their local areas 

 Tourism and visitations effected by the hype and threat of crocodile attacks 

 Waterways where the public go to be safe from marine stingers can no longer feel 
safe in well known natural swimming locations ie Crystal Cascades 

 SLSQ Lifeguards/ Lifesavers to be utilised more for croc watch and croc siting reports 
to key Government Departments 

 SLSQ to further develop our State Coordination Centre to capture and disseminate 
crocodile information similar to shark data 

 State Government to work closer with SLSQ to put in place aerial surveillance in 
Cairns Region 

 SLSQ to work with QPWS to ensure appropriate warning signage is in place at popular 
swimming locations via SLSQ auditing program 

 SLSQ can provide further waterways and coastal croc watch surveillance if requested/ 
required to do so 

 State Government to remove crocodile nest eggs in high public visitation/ populated 
areas, similar to Northern Territory  

 Queensland Government to consider the development and opening of a traditional 
Queensland Indigenous managed crocodile farm centrally located in North 
Queensland to create and enhance tourism, conservation, holding yard, employment, 
income and public awareness 

 Queensland Government to ensure SLSQ is fully engaged with the croc wise program 
both locally and at state departmental level – similar to Disaster Management, 
Marine Safety, QFES and Sport & Rec relationships 
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